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Troop 282 Activities 

 
On January 13, 2017 the troop had its annual lock-in 
which involves planning for the new year. Other 
activities included baking pizza, playing games, and 
watching movies. 
 

 
 

Troop 282 prepares pizzas for dinner under the watchful eye of John 
Tomecek at their annual lock-in and planning meeting. 

 
January 16, 2017:  The troop attended a Harlem 
Globetrotters game at Rupp Arena.  Members of the 
troop presented the flags on the court for the National 
Anthem.  Later, scouts watched from the stands as the 
Globetrotters won the game. 
 

 
 

Isaac Downs, Noah Sprout, and Asa Thomas present the 
flags at the Harlem Globetrotter’s game January 16. 

 

Weekly Meeting: We spent most of our Tuesday 
meetings in January working on chess merit badge. 
Scouts learned the rules of chess and basic chess 
strategies. A mini-tournament was held where players 
recorded the moves they made using standard chess 
notation.  Nate Carpenter won the tournament. 

 
Popcorn Still Available 

  

Popcorn is still available for purchase.   
If interested, please contact Paul Vogel 

at spock1156@yahoo.com. 
 

Troop 282 Upcoming Events 
 Perfect North Ski Trip 1/28/17 
 MQHR Parish Scout Sunday 2/12/17 
 Stonehedge Farm Campout 2/18/17 
 

See more about Troop 282 on www.t282.org 
 
If you are interested in Boy Scouts of America, either 
as a Boy Scout who is 11 or has completed 5th grade, 
or as an adult leader, please contact Scoutmaster 
John Rotramel (859)-223-4235 or Troop 282 
Committee Chair, John Tomecek at (859)-296-5803. 
 
This newsletter was written by Andrew Vogel, Troop 282 Scribe. 


